
 

 
 West Terrace LOCK 5633 08 8689 1019 

email: dl.0230.info@schools.sa.edu.au Principal: Miss Beth Sampson 

 
 

TERM 1 WEEK 9 
 

27th March 
2024 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
 
29-3-24 
Good Friday 
Public holiday 

 
1-4-24 
Easter Monday 
Public Holiday 
 
3/4/24 
EEPASSA Interschool 
held at Cleve. 
 
4-4-24 
World Autism Day – 
Wear Colours 
 
9-4-24 
Governing Council 
meeting 
 
12-4-24 
Last day Term 1 
 
29-4-24 
Term 2 Begins 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

What a great day we had for Sports Day this year! The weather was perfect for our athletes 
and spectators! 
 
NAPLAN 
We have completed all tests for the 2024 school year. Congratulations to all our Year 3/5/7/9 
students in their efforts to complete tests successfully. It was amazing having all students 
here every day to complete their tests, with no catch-ups required. Once we receive results, 
they will be sent home to families. 
 
Site Visitors 
We have been fortunate to host training days for teachers in the past few weeks, with 
teachers from across our Partnership coming to Lock to engage in some great Professional 
Development. A huge thank you to the Parents & Friends for catering the days for us. We 
hope to see more of these days held in Lock in the future.  
 
Sports Day 
Congratulations to Terre on their great win at Sports Day this year. All students participated 
with great sportsmanship throughout the day, and seemed to have a great day out! I’m 
confident there would have been some very puffed children Friday night! 
 
A huge thank you to all families for their support by attending, providing food and their time 
to work on the Parents & Friends stall, preparing, cooking and selling lunch, and most 
importantly helping to officiate all events. The support this year was outstanding. We 
certainly could not run our Sports Day without your support. 
 
Interschool Athletics Carnival 
Information went home this week with students selected to be part of the Lock Area School 
Interschool team. Students will need to find their own travel to Cleve next Wednesday. Best 
of luck to our competitors. 
 
SRC Lunches 
This week SRC will be selling toasted sandwiches on Thursday. 
 
SAPSASA Softball 
This week Siobhan, Ella, Rosie, Evie and Jesse are all in Adelaide competing in the SAPSASA 
Softball competition. From all reports, they are thoroughly enjoying themselves. 
 
SANFL & AFL Cup Visits 
What an exciting day it was to see all four SANFL and AFL cups together at our school. Thank 
you to Andrew Taheny for organising the visit to our school and allow our students to see the 
AFL, AFLW, SANFL and SANFLW cup all together. This was part of the Gather Round roadshow 
and toured around the state. 
 
Governing Council Vacancy 
Please be reminded we have still have a vacancy on the Governing Council for a parent 
member. If you’re interested, please contact the school for a nomination form. Our next 
Governing Council meeting will be on Tuesday 9th April at 7pm. 
 
 

 

 
Disclaimer: 
The opinions in this 
newsletter do not necessarily 
reflect those of the 
Department for Education or 
Lock Area School. 

mailto:dl.0230.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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MERIT CERTIFICATES 

Kenzie Boehm – for not being afraid to have a go and then helping others to understand new tasks. 

Colby Siviour – for having empathy and understanding of new members in the classroom 

Marcel Boehm – for improved listening in the classroom and trying even when he can’t do it yet. 

Madelyn Feltus – for consistently demonstrating confidence and willingness to have a go in all areas. 

Nathan Zacher – being quick with addition and subtraction mental calculations. 

Ella Habner – developing quick tough typing skills. 

Angelo Saler-Boehm – for seeking and implementing feedback for HASS. 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Interviews will take place in Week 11 on Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th April. We will use a digital booking system 
again this year, with information sent to all families via email in the coming days. Please make sure to book a time to 
speak with teachers about your child/ren’s progress. 
 
Early Dismissal 
Please be reminded that we will finish the school day one hour early this Thursday for Easter and one hour early at the 
end of term. Buses will also run one hour early on those days. 
 
Wishing everyone a relaxing Easter weekend. 

Have a great week, 

Beth Sampson 



  
 

 



 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
                                                                 



 

 

  
 

AUTISM AWARENESS DAY 

 On Thursday 4th April the school will be celebrating Autism Awareness Day 

The theme for the day is Colours. We are asking all students to wear a colourful top for the day and participate in 

activities organised by the Year 5/6 class. 

There is a lot to become aware of. For example, it is estimated that 1 in 100 Australians have autism and more than 

3/4 of these Australians are young (between the ages of 5 – 24). 

Wear your colours on Thursday the 4th and become aware! 
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 LOCK NETBALL CLUB 

We are excited to have the opportunity to combine with 

Ports Netball Club to host Jackie. This will be a weekend 

of junior, senior and coaches development sessions that 

will focus on skills and play. Jackie has previously worked 

with Netball Australia and is currently coaching and 

mentoring the South Adelaide Premier League team. 

All junior and senior players are encouraged to attend 

development sessions. 

SATURDAY, April 6th – Arno Bay 

SUNDAY, April 7th – Lock 

$10 for non club member of Ports or Lock. 

REGISTRATION: Contact Milly Morton or Tanya Habner to 

register your interest in what session you will be 

attending. 

Please read poster** 

 

 

 

 

 

LOCK & DISTRICTS COMMUNITY SPORTS CENTRE 

The Lock & Districts Community Sports Centre AGM will 

be held Tuesday 2nd April.  

7.30pm at the clubrooms. 

All Welcome. 

 

 

SAPSASA GOLF 

Any girls/boys aged 10 to 12 at 31st December 2024 

interested in SAPSASA Golf. Please see Mrs Adams for 

further information. 

            

       



 

 

 
 

 


